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I am writing in opposition of changing the current voting process and requiring in 

person voting. As someone who lived in the past in a state that was predominantly in 

person voting, the voting process in Oregon is superior. Mail in voting gives an 

opportunity to make more informed votes, and spend time researching candidates. It 

also makes voting more accessible to people with mobility, transportation and work 

schedule challenges. Allowing more votes to be counted and voices to be heard 

should seen as a benefit. Please oppose this bill.  


